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Number 02– 15th September 2023 

      HAPPY BIRTHDAY!                       
                                                                             15th September 2023 to 21st September 2023 
                    Theo and Nolan in Little Acorns will be 4                Madison in Hazel will be 6 
                                                          Tyrell and Bailee in Sycamore will be 7       

Key Dates—details to follow 
Tuesday 19th September—Oak Class Reading 
Workshop 2.30pm 
Wednesday 20th September—Ash Class Reading 
Workshop 2.30pm. 
Thursday 21st September—Elm Class Reading 
Workshop 2.30pm. 
Tuesday 26th September—Year 1 Phonics and 
spelling workshop 9.00am or 2.30pm 
Friday 29th September—Macmillan Cake Sale in 
the playground 3.15pm 
Friday 6th October—Family Friday—join us for a 
session in school. Year 2 at 9.00am. Reception 
and Year 1 at 2.30pm 
Wednesday 18th October– Parents Evening 
Thursday 19th October—Parents Evening 
Friday 27th October—Break up for half term  
Saturday 11th November—Open Morning            
Reception and Nursery 2024. 9.30am—11.00am. 

Next week Lunch Menu                             
Week 3 

(see website for menus) 

                   Each week a child is chosen to celebrate an achievement during the week.  
This week’s ‘Congratulations’ go to… 

Ash Class – Phoebe, you have made a fantastic start to your time in Reception. You come into the classroom with a smile everyday and have 
already become such a super helper to everyone. Well done.  

Elm Class—Noah, you have been a fantastic friend to everyone in our class. Thank you so much.  

Oak Class— Haram, for settling into Oak class so well and for following instructions and using her words. Well done. 

Holly Class — Joseph, you have made an excellent start to year 1. This week you have been very resilient when writing sentences about the 
three little pigs house’s. You used sound mats to write your sentences well. Well done Joseph. 

Hazel Class –  Hollie, your enthusiasm for learning has been infectious this week. You have encouraged others to 'have a go' especially during 
our phonics sessions.  

Willow Class — Rosemary has shown super resilience when doing independent writing. It can be quite tricky but she doesn’t give up.  

Chestnut Class — Jasper, you have had an excellent start to year 2. Thank you for your mature attitude and eagerness to learn. Keep it up! 

Hawthorn Class – Riley, you are a fantastic role model in Hawthorn. Your listening, respecting everyone and show resilience in your work.  

Sycamore Class  - Madison has had a great start to year 2. She has been a really kind friend to children in her class this week.  

We are very proud of our ethos 
and of the pride our children 

show in themselves, and in their 
school. 

 
Our School Values of:- 

Honesty 
Responsibility 

Fairness 
Respect 

Resilience 
Trust  

help us to  
‘be the very best we can 

be’ 

Thank you for your patience at the end of school 
when waiting for your child to come out of class. 
Safeguarding is of  paramount          
importance and teachers are getting to 
know a lot of new faces of families 
who pick up.  

Reception Reading Workshops  
Reception classes reading workshops will take place in the 
school hall next week. Please enter via the school office. See 
the diary dates section for your class time. This is also a great 
opportunity to meet other parents from your child’s class.  


